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Still living close by the affected areas, this is a bad bill. The pressures by population 

on this productive farmland, and the greenspaces that it provides both for the 

inhabitants, human and wildlife, is irreplaceable. Please, kill this bill. It does nothing, 

but possibly create future legal issues such as lawsuits.  I was a resident of the 

Helvetia area from 2008 till 2023, and still enjoy and love the area.  Thank you 


